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Mr Andrew Cappie-Wood
Secretary

Justice NSW

Justice Precinct Offices
Locked Bag 5111
Parramatta NSW 2124

BY EMAIL: Jennifer. mar.young@justice.nsw.gov.au
Dear Secretary,

Reference: Statutory Review of the Relationships Register Act 2010 (NSW)

Thank you for inviting the Anti-Discrimination Board of New South Wales (the Board)
to make submissions on the statutory review of the Relationships Register Act 2010
(NSW) (the Act).

The Board notes that the legislation under review has improved the status of
relationships, regardless of the couple’s sex.

The Board’s submission relfates to section 3 of the Act which provides for the ‘legal
recognition’ of persons in a relationship. However, there is no guidance as to what
the term ‘legal recognition’ means and the effects of having legal recognition of a
reiationship in New South Wales. The Board submits that this could lead to couples
making assumptions about registering their relationship. This uncertainty could be
resolved by including, in the definition (section 4), the meaning of ‘legal recognition’
of a relationship.
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Anti-Discrimination Board of NSW
Dated: /7;aww 20¢%

PO Box A2122, Sydney South NSW 1235 | Level 4, 175 Castlereagh Street, Sydney NSW 2000 t

Ph (02) 9268 5555 | F {02) 9268 5500 | TTY (02) 9268 5522 | Freecall 1800670 812 | Enquiries {02) 9268 5544
www.antidiscrimination.justice.nsw.gov.au




